
How exciting! You are moving from Year R to Year 1. 

Your new class is Rabbit Class. 

Your teachers are Mrs. Lubbock-Smith 

(Monday-Wednesday) and Mrs. Arnott 

(Thursday-Friday). 

 

                                        

 

 

Your teaching assistant is Miss Peia 

 

 

 

 

We hope you have an amazing time in Year 1 and a super 

summer holiday!  

Some things will be the same. 

You will have playtime only in the big playground as you are 

now a big year 1. The little playground will be for the new 

Year R children. 

 

 

II 
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You will still do all your amazing learning in Phonics, Maths 

and Discover and Explore. You might have to sit on your 

chair to work for a little bit longer but your teacher will help 

you with this. 

 

You will still have MOOT and lots of time to be curious and you 

will still have PE lessons in the hall or on the field.  

 

You will still have fruit in your classes for snack time and 

class monitors to help with jobs in the classroom.  

 



Some things will be a bit different. 

You will come to school through this 

door each morning. 

 

 

Your classroom will look like this. 

 

 

These will be your toilets. You will walk down the corridor to 

get to them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



A message from your new teachers: 

Hello! We are both very excited to see you again in 

September when you join our super Rabbit Class! We are 

going to have a wonderful time with lots of fantastic 

adventures and fun along the way! In Year 1 you will learn 

lots of interesting things and it will be lovely to share these 

with you. Have a great Summer, keep smiling and we’ll see 

you again soon. 

Love, 

Mrs Lubbock-Smith and Mrs Arnott  

 

 

A message from your new teaching assistant: 

I am thrilled to be joining the Rabbits and I am extremely 
excited to meet you all. I will tell you a bit about myself. I 

enjoy spending time with my family, baking cakes with my 
daughter and walking through New Forest. Did you know 

just a few days ago I saw a deer and she stopped staring at 
me and my family! My favourite author is Roald Dahl and he 

wrote many amazing books for children. 
I can't wait to meet you all but for now stay safe and 

enjoy the sun! 
 


